Principal’s Report

School Council
May 9, 2022
Contracts:  Contracts and Work Agreements were offered to faculty and staff on Monday, May 2.  They are to be returned signed by May 16, 2022.

Staffing:  Meredith Daunhauer will not be returning next school year.  She is getting married and moving to Owensboro.  Makenzie Warren will be taking her place.  Jennifer Folz has accepted a teaching position at Mater Dei.  Laurie Sammet will be moving into the middle school language arts position.  The open 5th grade position is currently posted.  Thank you to Ms. Daunhauer and Mrs. Folz for their years of service to GSCS.  

Leader in Me:  Good Shepherd will no longer be continuing with the formal Leader in Me program.  GSCS will continue to offer students numerous opportunities for leadership roles throughout the school experience.

Entrepreneur Fair:  GSCS hosted its first Entrepreneur Fair on Friday, May 6 and Saturday, May 7.  The event was a HUGE success.  The student entrepreneurs did a wonderful job of presenting their goods and services.  A special thank you goes out to our parent volunteers:  Chad and Brandee Schnarr, Brad Elpers and Ben Joergens.  

Registration:  Registration packets will be prepared for distribution on Friday, July 22.  They will also be available after the Masses the weekend of July 23-24.  Many of the forms have been moved to a much easier online sign off.  This should lessen the amount of paperwork for parents.  
Dates to Finish the 2021-2022 School Year:

· May 16- PreK Celebration of Success

· May 17- Talent Show at 1:45 p.m.

· May 18- Candle Mass/ Field Day

· May 19- Last Day of School- Graduation Mass

Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Girten, Principal

